
NOTICE TO THE RESIDENTS/BUSINESSES OF THE 

CITY OF SAN CLEMENTE 

The City of San Clemente, Public Works Department has contracted with Onyx Paving for the FY 

2025 Arterial and Local Street Improvements Program, project Nos. 15317 and 15322.  

The Roadway Construction shall include New Concrete Curb & Gutter, Sidewalks, ADA Ramp, 

Asphalt Patching, Utility Cover Adjusting and Traffic Striping. 

This work will start in Early September of 2024 and is anticipated to be completed in December 

of 2024. 

Normal working hours will be between the hours of 8:00 A.M. and 4:30 P.M. Monday through 

Friday for any Residential streets. 

Normal working hours for Arterial/Major streets are 9:00 A.M. and 3:00 P.M. 

There will be NO PARKING SIGNS posted on the road indicating the dates work will 

be performed on the street.  During the time we are working, access to the public will be 

limited and we ask the following: 

1. Avoid Construction Zone If Possible. Please Take Alternate Routes

2. Use Caution when Traveling through the Cone Zone

3. Pay Attention to Flaggers Directing Traffic through Construction Zone

4. Do not allow water to run on the roadway

5. We will coordinate Bus Transit to minimize disruptions

6. We will coordinate mail delivery to minimize disruptions

7. We will coordinate Trash Pickup on its regular pick up days

8. We will post temporary NO PARKING signs 48 hours before construction

We regret any inconvenience that this work may cause you and we thank you for your 

cooperation in assisting us in rebuilding your streets.  

Please direct all inquiries or concerns to Onyx Paving. 

Thank You, Onyx Paving, (714) 632-6699 


